
 
 
 

 

August 2, 2022 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
Welcome to the 2022 - 2023 school year at Concord Elementary School.  I trust that your child has had a 
relaxing summer and are recharged for the upcoming school year.  While COVID-19 has created some 
challenges, Concord Elementary School is committed to create a learning environment that meets the 
needs of all students. 
 
Concord Elementary School is committed to providing your child with a high-quality education.   
Our mission is to work collaboratively as a caring community to provide every opportunity for our 
children to achieve at high levels.  These opportunities will enhance student learning and maximize the 
academic, social, physical, and emotional development of our children.  Your support will be vital for 
the success of our students.   
 
All students will be required to wear the following uniforms based on their grade level: 
 

Pre-K – 3rd Grade 
 

(Boys) Red polo shirt w/tan khaki bottoms, black shoes/sneakers. 
 

(Girls) Red polo shirt and/or blouse w/tan khaki bottoms, black shoes/sneakers. 
 

4th – 6th Grade 
 

(Boys) Black polo shirt w/tan khaki bottoms, black shoes/sneakers. 
 

(Girls) Black polo shirt and/or blouse w/tan khaki bottoms, black shoes/sneakers. 
 
We will host an in-person new student orientation (NEW STUDENTS ONLY) on Friday, August 26, 
2022 from 10:00 – 11:00 AM.  The first day of school for students will be on Monday, August 29, 2022.  
Masks are optional, however, all students are encouraged to wear masks to school.   
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  Thank you and we look forward to a very 
successful school year. 
 
Educationally, 
 
Dana Doggett 
 
Dr. Dana Doggett 
Principal 
 


